
From the Pastor                                 November 28, 2021 
 

Welcome to our 2021 Missions Con-
ference!   GO FORWARD is our theme 
based on Exodus 14:15 as we look for-
ward, the Lord willing, to 2022.  We are 
grateful for the mission fields that are 

represented here today and for the missionaries that will 
join us on Tuesday by video.  Please welcome those partici-
pating this morning through Wednesday night.   
 Missions is the “heart of God.”  Thus, ALL of us should 
be interested in learning how to pray for and support causes 
around the world in these last days.  We want to be up and 
about the Father’s business.  We are especially thankful to 
have the Harvell family with us.  They were sent out from our 
church as military missionaries to Germany and Spain.  Bro. 
Jason will be bringing the morning and evening messages.   
 May God challenge us during these days.    

 
 

FAITH PROMISE GIVING is the method we utilize 
to support our missionaries.  Faith promise is 
simply a commitment - an act of faith between 

the individual and God - to give a certain amount 
to our missions program.  From these commitments we are 
able to send regular support.  Listen for more details.  Our 

goal is $1,000 per week. 
 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY will meet on Monday, 
December 6th.  Meet at the church at 6:15 to 

go to Johnny’s restaurant.  If you plan to 
drive, please be at Johnny’s by 6:30 pm.                   

After dinner we will come back to the FCA cafeteria and ex-
change Secret Sis gifts.  If you did not draw a secret sis but still 

want to exchange gifts, please bring an $8-$10 present. 
 

 
 

STAFF Christmas Social - this Friday at 6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

 



 

A DEACON ordination service for Brian Gibson is 
scheduled for next Sunday, December 5th. 

   

 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING:  December 12th                             
immediately following the evening service 

 

 
 

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING:  December 15th                   
following the midweek service 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM:  December 19th...After the 
program Pastor and Ms. Nancy will have a gift for all 

children in 6th grade and below.  ***If you are                           
interested in helping with the Christmas program, 

please contact Brandon Page. 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNION will be observed 
on Wednesday, December 22nd 

 

 
:   

ANNUAL church business meeting:  
Sunday, December 28th 

 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,796.00 
Faith Promise .................       695.00 
Missions ...........................       101.00 
Building Fund .................         20.00 
Miscellaneous ..................       619.75 

                                                                                                                                           
TOTAL ...........................$  8,231.75 

Serving In The Nursery:   
Sunday Morning: 

Infants:  Barbara Brooks 
2s & 3s:  Angel Emerson 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants: Dawn Fitz 

2s & 3s: Judy Berryman 
 

Monday Evening: 
Michele Harrington 

 

Tuesday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 


